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To: CIOR and CIOMR VPs and HoDs
February 22, 2012
CIOR LANGUAGE ACADEMY 2012 
July 16 - 27, 2012 - Vyskov, CZAECH REPUBLIC
Dear Distinguished Officers,

For the past eleven years CIOR has conducted its annual Language Academy for reservists. This tradition will continue in 2012 with the CIOR Language Academy (CLA 12) being held in Vyskov, Czech Republic from July 16 to 27, 2012. 

Up to 100 students from NATO, Mediterranean Dialogue (MD) and Partnership for Peace (PfP) nations will be immersed into an intensive two-week program to learn basic and intermediate skills in one of NATO's two official languages.  
The CIOR Language Academy enables NATO, MD and PfP nations to expand their pool of available personnel for international operations, as language is the most fundamental factor in achieving an operationally effective officer in a multinational environment.  

STANAG 6001 testing will be provided up to SLP level 2222 for both English and French language. SLP level 3333 is currently under negotiation.
You will find enclosed this year’s application form for the 2012 session of CLA.  Please forward the application form to your potential participants. We strongly encourage participation from your country!

Application forms may be forwarded to the CLA Administrative and Financial Officer, Dr. Isabella Zanetto (register.cla@gmail.com) no later than June 1, 2012.  Dr. Zanetto is available to provide further information as required.   
Please note that some Nations require visas to travel to Czech Republic, and this should be considered as a part of planning requirements.

Thank-you for your kind support to this important program.   

Best regards,
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